Planning application comment was submitted on the05 September 2023 19:18 PM
The following is a comment on application P232485/0 by Steve Watkins

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Just concerned with the study of wildlife around the area. Especially the study that noted no great
crested newts at all in the area of the houses

My property almost backs on to the new houses, not that the new houses will directly affect me, as there to the
side of our garden. However we do have a pond, it will be no more than 100 meters from the boundy of the new
development, this pond has clearly been missed on your surveys. We have had great crested newts in the
garden, so they are in the area. Along with frogs toads and common newts regularly seen in our garden.

And we have plenty of hedgehogs.

Just concerned about the environmental impact on wildlife.

Picture below was taken in my garden probably about 2 years ago.

Attachment: sandbox-files://64f770ca19898892652447

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Steve
Last nhame: Watkins
Postcode: Hr36le

Address: 14 West View, Almeley, HR3 6LE
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: No
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=232485

Form reference: FS-Case-544790320






